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TO: Ron Brand, Director of Farmington Town =~
Development and Planning

TO: Farmington Town Zoning Board

o
-l —

RE: SEQR for Green River Power Plant proposal for
farmland located on Fox and Yellow Mills Roads

Dear Mr. Brand:

| am opposed to the Town granting permission to build a
solar power plant in my neighborhood. | own 33 acres of
farmland and woods with only one property in between the
proposed solar site and mine. My family and | hunt our
land yearly. I'm sure that the proposed facility will change
the habitat of the local wildlife.

| thought that my being zoned agricultural would protect us
from something like this.

| don'’t think that anybody around here wants this.

Sincerely,
Wes  Coifeols

Weston Costello
Corner of Rushmore and Yellow Mills Roads



